
                                      Members @Large

                                      October 7,2024 


The Members are Large met for coffee and donuts on September 
16th at La Mariposa Clubhouse to receive their yearbooks.  Those 
who were not able to attend can receive them at the October 
meeting. Several members were mailed their yearbooks. 


M@L will be responsible for opportunity basket each month. 
Assignments are organized by month along with refreshments 


Respectfully 

Cindy Doney8


